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    ==Committee Requested== 
      Committee: Advisory/Sub-Committee 
      Name of Sub-Committee: Governance Review Sub-
 Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Mark Runciman, Chief Executive Officer 
 & Ruth Lee, Chair, RBG Board of Directors 
 
      Name of Organization: Royal Botanical Gardens 
 
      Contact Number: 905-527-1158 x221 
 
      Email Address: mrunciman@rbg.ca 
 
      Mailing Address: 
      P.O Box 399 
      Hamilton, Ontario 
      L8N 3H8 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: Follow up to RBG's 
 presentation to GIC re:  proposed changes to RBG 
 Governance model 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
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